
From: Jason Barroso <jbarroso@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 10:58 AM 
To: Dan Gulizio <dan.gulizio@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Enid Torregrosa <etorregrosa@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov> 
Cc: Michael Anderson <michael.anderson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Re: 418 United Street A/C Condenser Units 

 
Dan, 
 
Please include Lt. Anderson on all 
Correspondence as he is KWFD designee for planning board meetings and DRC. 
 
Please use this email as requested: 
 
KWFD Fire Marshal does have a life safety concern with this application as the current a/c 
mechanical equipment has been installed in the side yard setback against code, and we 
cannot approve of this application as it has been presented by the applicant. 
 
Lt. Anderson will be present at planning board meeting to state the same as KWFD 
designee. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
Thank you, 
Jason Barroso 
KWFD Fire Marshal  
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